
Lawrence Citizen’s Advisory Board Minutes – March 24, 2014 

 

Members present: Laura Canelos-Ramon  
   Brian Goodack 
   Larry McElwain  
   Nicole Rials   
   Theresa Schwartz 
 
Members absent: Robert Farha  

Baha Safadi 
 
Staff Present:  Chief Tarik Khatib 

Sergeant Trent McKinley 
 
 

 

Welcome to new members:  Laura Canelos-Ramon and Brian Goodack were welcomed as new 

members to the board.  The two replaced Dave Reavis and Thomas Weso who had terms which 

expired. 

Training session:  Fair and Impartial Policing: A Science-Based Perspective.  Presented by 

Kathryn Carter, Director of the Racial Profiling and Biased-Based Policing Unit, Kansas Attorney 

General’s Office.   This was the third, and final, portion of the training session. It had originally 

been scheduled for February 17th, but had to be moved to March 24th due to scheduling 

conflicts.   

The training session was very interactive and lasted until 8:30pm, thus the board elected to 

defer review of the 2013 Taser Use Report, the 2013 Office of Professional Accountability 

Report, and the 2013 Voided/Dismissed Citations Report until the next meeting.  Copies of each 

of these reports were given to the board members present and each report has been posted 

online for the public to access.  A board review of the reports is planned for the next meeting.  

The next meeting is scheduled for May 19th, 2014 at 7:00pm at the Investigations and Training 

Center, 4820 Bob Billings Parkway. 

Motion to adjourn – Unanimous  


